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Dear Committee Members:
 
I think it goes without saying, that reliable, clean and healthy food is a critical component of our daily
lives.  Farmworkers in the State of Oregon are the single most important part of this supply chain. 
Not only are these hard working individuals providing one of the most basic necessities of life, they
are also enriching the lives of their families and the community that surrounds them.
 
In order to maintain this thriving community and industry, we MUST help to provide farmworkers
with one of life’s most basic requirements.  A safe, decent and affordable place to call home. 
 
With the renewal of this tax credit, you will be sending a clear message, that you support our
farmworkers and value their contribution to the lives of ALL Oregonians. 
 
 

Christopher J Duffin
President
P: 503.646.0521 | F: 503.646.6823
19200 SW Teton Ave. | Tualatin, OR 97062
Email: ChrisD@lmcconstruction.com
Web:  www.lmcconstruction.com

  “LMC is one of the 100 Fastest Growing Oregon Companies”
 

mailto:lro.exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov
http://lmcconstruction.com/
mailto:ChrisD@lmcconstruction.com
http://www.lmcconstruction.com/

